
 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, November 20, 2024 

We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

JUNIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL PLAYERS 
Please return your jerseys to Mr. Phillips as soon as possible. 
 

SENIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL PLAYERS 
Please return your jerseys to Mr. Phillips as soon as possible. 
 

ATHLETIC LEADERSHIP STUDENTS 
Attention Athletic Leadership students: There will be a meeting in room 102 at Lunch on 
Thursday, November 21st. Please see Mr. Phillips if you are unable to attend. 
 

MOVIE NIGHT 
Attention Vic High students! There will be "Home Alone 2" playing as a winter celebration in the 
multipurpose room on Tuesday, December 10 from 5:30 to 7:30 PM. Concessions will be 
available throughout the movie. Tickets are $2, and will be sold in the main foyer, from Monday, 
November 25 to Friday, November 29. Don't miss out! 
 

READING THEME THIS WEEK 
This week's reading theme is "It's Raining Cats, Dogs, and Other Creatures." All these engaging 
stories have an animal or sea creature as a central part of the story. Check out the video promo 
on the library's home page -- simply click the link and play. 
 

WANT TO END YOUR WEEK WITH A SWEET TREAT? 

Hello Vic High, are you wanting to end your week with a sweet treat? Do you want to help 
animals in need? If that's a yes, then come down to the main foyer this Thursday at lunch to 
satisfy your sweet tooth while giving support to the BC SPCA. Pricing ranges between one and 
three dollars but remember all of the money is donated. 
 

VIC HIGH CREATIVE WRITERS 

The Vic High Writing Contest is back! The categories this year are Poetry and Narrative essay. 
Details can be found on the Google Classroom. It is the same one that was used last year. If 
you are interested in submitting a piece of original creative writing this year, for the chance to 
win prizes, please see Ms. Iversen in Room 100 for the Google Classroom code. There will also 
be an information session on Monday next week at lunch in Ms. Iversen's Room. Happy Writing! 
 

NIGHT OF LIGHTS 

Any students interested in volunteering for the Night of Lights on Sunday evening are invited to 
come speak to Mme Morrison today! The girls' program is participating in this event to raise 
money for their program, but are looking for more volunteers. 
 

DO NOT VISIT OTHER SCHOOLS DURING THE SCHOOL DAY 

Please do NOT visit other schools, including your old Middle Schools, during the school 
day.  Uninvited visitors disrupt classes and impact the safe running of schools.  Thank you for 
respecting that our neighbouring schools are closed to outside students during the school day. 
 
 


